
BELA-BELA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: ADOPTION OF THE 2015/16 DRAFT INTEGRATED 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) AND 2015/16 DRAFT BUDGET 

 
Bela-Bela Local Municipality hereby gives notice to members of the Public in 
accordance with Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act No 32 of 2000 
Section 25(4a), and Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, Act No 
56 of 2003 Section 22 respectively, that Council has during its Ordinary seating on the 
30th March 2015 adopted the 2015/16 Draft IDP and 2015/16 Draft Budget.  
 
A public notice is therefore hereby given in accordance with Section 21 (a) of the Local 
Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000, that copies of these documents are now 
available on Municipal Website www.belabela.gov.za, Offices G25, ground Floor & 
F37 First Floor at the Municipal Offices and Municipal Libraries for inspection for a 
period of 21 working days, commencing from Friday, the 3rd of April 2015 - 5th of May 
2015 
  
Written Comments from Members of the Public can either be e-mailed to FOR 
IDP:raputsoap@belabela.gov.za or FOR Budget maposak@belabela.gov.za or Faxed 
to 014 736 3288 or be hand delivered to the abovementioned Offices at the Municipal 
offices. Comments must be received by not later than the 5th of May 2015 at 12H00. 
 
For any enquiries, do not hesitate to call Mr P Raputsoa (Draft IDP) of the Municipality 
at 014 736 8037 or K Maposa (Draft Budget) at 014 736 8001. 
 
 
_______________  
MM Maluleka 
Municipal Manager 

Notice No:………. 


